
 
 
Construction Information- Project Contact Sheet                                           
Parkview Road/Maple Ridge Drive 
 
Project Contacts: Engineering 
 Tanner Bakke, Construction Supervisor 320-267-4537 

Dan Boyum, City Engineer   651-604-4829  
 
City Administration 
Bobby Schoen, City Administrator   763-479-0516 
Nicole Tingley, Asst. City Administrator 763-479-0515 
 
Contractor (Northdale Construction) 
Kevin Topp, Superintendent   320-493-7369 
Ray McCourtney, Superintendent  612-369-5956 

 
Who should I contact  
with questions?  Please contact the City Engineering staff with non-emergency type 

questions during construction. The City Engineering staff will 
coordinate with the contractor as needed. 
 
If there are emergencies then Engineering, City Administration, 
and the Contractor can all be contacted. 

 
 
 

  


